

FALL 2016 NEWSLETTER

Here's What's Happening!

In this issue:

- Message from our ED
- New and Improved Website
 - Diaper Drive
- Sponsor a Family for Christmas
- MBOT Awards and Heritage Awards

A Message from Maria

This year has been full of changes and growth for Vita Centre. I have joined this wonderful team of counsellors, program facilitators, administrative staff and volunteers and couldn't be more excited to continue the dedicated work they do everyday. Our world today is ever changing and it is important that we here at Vita Centre keep up with those changes, with that in mind this will be our last Newsletter. We invite you to stay connected through our website, Facebook and Twitter. You'll be able to keep up to date on all the exciting things happening with us as they happen. Engage with us online so you can stay connected to all the exciting things happening in 2017!

Check Out Vita Centre's New and Improved Website

On October 17th we launched our new and modern website www.vitacentre.org. It has all the information you need to learn about Vita Centre and to keep you updated on what's happening! We've also made donating online easier than ever, check it out! See all our news, programs and events as they happen!!

Diaper Drive 2016

Coming up in December is our annual Christmas diaper drive. You can help by organizing a drive at your office or for your neighbourhood. Our Christmas drive is crucial and help's 100's of families throughout the year. For more details and ideas visit the What's Happening page of our website.

Sponsor a Family for Christmas

Bringing Christmas to families in need is something we at Vita Centre love doing. The smiles on the mother's, father's and children's faces when they receive their gift's from their sponsor is heartwarming. Be a part of our sponsorship campaign this year, check out our What's Happening page on our website for more information on sponsoring a family.

MBOT and Heritage Mississauga Awards

This November we were honoured to be nominated for an award from the Mississauga Board of Trade for Not for Profit Organization of the Year.



Every year Heritage
Mississauga host their awards
gala known as The Credits, this
year we received a Certificate
of Recognition for 25 years of
service to the community.
Maria was honoured to be
there to receive our award.



Program Update

All programs for this year will be complete by Dec 9th. Our programs for 2017 will start January 23rd.

